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INSTRUCTION 
 
 
General Policy Statement 
 
 
In its relationship with the instructional program, the Board hopes to make its greatest 
contribution to education in our community. The Board sees itself supporting and supplementing 
the efforts of the faculty in every possible way. 
 
Teachers, administrators, and other instructional personnel need the support of the community. 
In an ever-changing society, it is important that the community and staff members work together 
to determine the goals of the education program in order that they may be relevant to the lives of 
the pupils entrusted to our care. 
 
The Board, being aware that specific educational techniques are the responsibility of the staff, 
sees its main responsibility to be that of providing the necessary services as may be required to 
best meet the needs and goals of the Board, staff, and community. 
 
The Board is also aware that our changing society necessitates a continuing reevaluation of our 
current standards and techniques. The Board pledges itself to develop a continuing program of 
in-service education for the certificated and classified staff and community. 
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